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NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE 
FOR TRI-CITY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Tri-City Healthcare District (the “District”) has 
tentatively approved and intends to finally adopt an amended Conflict of Interest Code (“Code”) 
pursuant to Government Code section 87306 at its meeting on May 31, 2018.  The purpose of 
these amendments is to implement the requirements of Government Code sections 87300 
through 87302 and 87306. 

The Code designates those employees, members, officers, and consultants who make or 
participate in making governmental decisions and must file disclosure statements.  The District 
proposes to amend its Code to designate a place of filing.   

A public comment period has been established commencing on March 30, 2018, and 
terminating on May 14, 2018 (a 45-day period).  Any interested person may present written 
comments concerning the proposed amendments.  Written comments to the Code must be 
submitted no later than 1:30 p.m. on May 14, 2018 to the District’s representative at the address 
listed below to be considered by the District before it adopts the amended Code.  No public 
hearing on this matter will be held unless any interested person or his or her representative 
requests a public hearing no later than April 29, 2018, fifteen (15) days prior to the close of the 
written comment period.   

The District has prepared a written explanation of the reasons for the proposed 
amendments. The exact terms of the proposed amendments to the Code, and all of the 
information upon which the amendments are based, are available for inspection and copying by 
interested persons by contacting the District’s representative listed below.  Any general inquiries 
concerning the proposed amendments to the Code should be directed to the District’s 
representative. 

District’s Representative:  Teri L. Donnellan, Executive Assistant 
Tri-City Medical Center 
4002 Vista Way 
Oceanside, CA 92056 
(760) 940-3348 


